
Year 5
Autumn Term 2

English
This term the children be continuing the book 
‘Wonder’ and using this to inspire the writing of 
an advertisement. We will also be learning 
about writing from different points of view. We 
will then learn to write a biography using the 
experiences of ‘Shackleton’s Journey’. In reading 
we will continue to practice our retrieval skills 
while also developing our abilities 
to make inferences about characters
and events in stories.

Maths
This term the children will be reviewing their 
knowledge of number. We will focus on the 
four operations the formal methods of these, 
focusing on multiplication and division. This 
will consist of short and long multiplication and 
division. Times table knowledge is essential so 
please remind your child to practise regularly 

on TTRockstars. 

p.e
This term the children in 5C will be taking part in 
fitness lessons and pupils in 5W will be playing 
dodgeball. Please remember they must wear the 
correct PE uniform on their PE day. 

humanities
This term the children will be focusing on 
Geography where they will be exploring North 
America and its famous landmarks. They will be 
identifying and locating cities, mountains and 
mountain ranges as well as comparing the 
similarities and differences. 

The arts
This term the children will be answering their 
research question, ‘Can colours  create an 
atmosphere through a painting?’ Our Artist for 
this term is ‘William Grill,’ and we will be using him 
as  inspiration for a final painting piece.

Science and d.t
This term pupils will be developing knowledge 
of life cycles of animals (including humans) They 
will be learning to ask simple questions and 
learning to record their data in various ways. 

computing
This term the children will be focusing on 
programming. They will be coding and creating 
algorithms to navigate their Spheros around a 
maze.   

Re and pshe
The children will delve deeper into the 
understanding of how people and religions 
express their spirituality. 
In PSHE the children will be developing skills to 
prepare them for living in the wider world.

Music
In music this half term we will continue to play 
the keyboard, moving on to playing simple tunes.


